
Extended Day and Extended Year Programs Serve Many Students 

The final year of the 21st CCLC grant received by Clay County Schools for 2017-2022 
saw many students participate in afterschool and summer programming.   

 

Afterschool Programming 2021-2022 

• 363 Elementary Students 
• 391 Middle/High Students 

 

 

Summer Learning Program 2021-2022 

• 115 Elementary Students 
• 120 Middle/High Students 

 



Regular Afterschool Attendees See Improvements 
 

Indicator Goal CCS Results 
Maintained or improved reading grade from all to spring 50% 100% 
Maintained or improved math grades from fall to spring 50% 63% 
Increased proficiency on the WVGSA in Reading/ELA 45% 49% 
Increased proficiency on the WVGSA in Math 30% 48% 
Increased homework completion, classroom 
participation, and attendance 

75% 76% 

*Regular Attendees = Students who participated 30 or more days 

**WVGSA = West Virginia General Summative Assessment (State standardized test to gauge student proficiency in reading and math) 

***Data averaged over 5-year period of the grants. 

                     



Summer Learning Program Creates Opportunities for Students 
 
The Clay County Schools Summer Learning Program, offered for six weeks in June and 
July, provided many wonderful opportunities for students.  From hiking the Elk River 
Trail to visiting Hovatter’s Zoo in Preston County to completing STEM-related crafts at 
the Clay County Public Library, elementary students not only received academic 
support in reading and math, they also had the chance to explore, create, and learn 
more about the world around them.  Amazingly, 246 books were read over the six-week 
period by these busy students! 
 
Seventeen different enrichment sessions were available to middle and high school 
students over a five-week period. From gardening to art to welding and electrical wiring 
to steel drums to photography and blacksmithing, many new experiences awaited 
students. Additionally, 18 credits were earned by credit recovery program students 
wanting to stay on track for graduation.   
 

Some of the summer fun was captured in the collages below. 

 

 



 



 



Big News for Students of Clay County Schools – June 28, 2022 
 

The district was named a recipient  
of the  

Nita M. Lowey 21st CCLC Grant for 2022-2027. 
 

Five More Years of Support and Services for Students! 
 

                            

  



For making Summer 2022 special for students, thank you to our partners, Advisory Council Members, and summer staff: 

West Virginia Department of Education 
Save the Children 
Clay County Extension Office 
Clay County Public Library 
Clay County Parks and Recreation  
 
Elementary Staff   KinderBoost Staff      Camp Mustang Camp Counselors 
Marlene Lewis    Anissa Collins   Brian Holcomb   Breanne Blake   
Gail Simons    Jacee Huffman  Kelsey McFarland  Jacey Collins    
Brooklyn Gould    Angela Cadle   Robert Morris   Grant Krajeski    
Addie Cole    Erica Smith   Dwayne Walker  Kami Osborne     
Lisa Haynes    Crystal Black   Ronnie Hamrick  Isaiah Payton   
Christina Belt    Madison Stephenson  Kristie Keiffer   Aiden Taylor    
Kristian Stone    Amy Nichols   Sandra King      
Sherri Markle-Ramsey  Wanda Walters  Jeff Nestor   Service Personnel    
Tyler Dorsey        Tracy Wayne   Dorothy Childers 
Hannah Duffield   Middle/High Staff      Jo Carver  
Ron Starcher    Michelle Hamrick  Camp Mustang Staff  Patricia Neff   
Megan Starcher   Pat Black   Fallon Pierson   Betty Frazier 
Kathi Linkinoggor   Michael Kiser   Jessica Ramsey  Rick Taylor   
Pam Woods    Alex Keiffer   Shawna Taylor   Michael Barss 
Clara Shamblin    Trinity Bell   Courtney Workman  Dustin Fitzwater 
Josselyn Kiser    Jennifer Bragg  Doug Wayne   Brenda Griffin-McCutcheon 
Tara Grose    Trey Corwell   Justin  Holcomb  Norman Ramsey 
Allen Hamrick    Adam Dorsey   Carlet Blake 
Julia Triplett    Julie Greenlee   Allison Groves 

 


